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Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends,

   Let me start by saying Happy Spring. I can’t believe we are
already going into the 4th month of 2025. April is a month of
hope and awakening, exploding with bright new beginnings.
It’s a time to admire the majesty and quirkiness of Mother
Nature. I don’t know about you all, but I am looking forward
to the many things that warmer weather brings. We have
some beautiful outdoor spaces, and I encourage you all to
take advantage of these areas for friends and family visits. Be
on the lookout for a refresh to our front porch area.
   We have many exciting activities planned over the next few
weeks with Easter being the big holiday this month happening
on April 20th. We have some great activities planned that we
hope you will enjoy yourself with your families.
   Thank you to everyone that submitted nominations for the
Arcadia Ambassador Award for 1st quarter of 2025. We
received many wonderful nominations. Although we could
only select two, we had many people that were deserving.
Please be on the lookout for the announcement of the
awards celebration that we hope you can all attend.
   Thank you all so much for continuing to be the absolute
best.  We are just not friends, we are family.

“Where flowers bloom, so does hope” -Lady Bird Johnson

Candie Gray, Executive Director



St Patrick’s Day Fun

Easter Bunny Bash

Arcadia’s Easter
Bunny Bash will be
Saturday April 19th
10-12. Pictures with

the Easter Bunny,
Easter activities and

snacks. Please RSVP so
we know how many

kids will be in
attendance 



Bill Wright

I am Billy E. Wright, I was born on July 25, 1929, in Loma Linda California
(Southern California). I had one older brother.  We grew up and went to
school in Colton California and Graduated High school in 1947, then went on
to attend San Bernadino Valley College. 

In 1949, I joined the Navy and became an Electrician Mate on Treasure Island
in San Francisco Bay. I transferred to a large sea going tug working out of SF
Bay and going up and down the west coast of the United States towing ships
and Barges and Rescues. During this time, I met my wonderful wife Betty Ann.
We were married in Oakland, Ca. on October 1st, 1950, and started our family
with our daughter Marlyce in 1951, son Mitch in 1955, and son Martyn in
1962. Our Children are the love of our lives.

I was discharged from the Navy in January 1953 and was accepted in the
electrical apprentice program in Oakland CA, working on different electrical
contractors in the San Francisco Bay Area. In 1954 Betty Ann and I bought our
first home in Castro Valley CA. In this home we raised our children for 40
years. In 1955 I went to work with California Electric Company (Contractors)
where I spent the next almost 40 years. I started as an apprentice and retired
as Construction Manager in 1994. 

In 1994 Betty Ann and I moved into our retirement home in Roseville,
California. We spent our retirement time here, I golfing and Betty Ann & I
traveling & enjoying our home. Betty Ann’s health had declined and the boys
convinced us to move closer to one of them. In May 2021 we moved to
Arcadia to be close to our oldest son Mitch and it was a very good move for
us. On May 4th, 2024, Betty Ann went to be with the Lord and our daughter.
Betty Ann and I were married 73 years, 10 months, and 4 days, and she is
missed very much.
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